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Welcome to the August edition of the Roseberry Volunteer Newsletter! Below you 

will find a variety of helpful information about volunteering for the Long Valley 

Preservation Society during the month of August. You will also find information on 

events happening at Roseberry that we think may appeal to our volunteers. This 

letter will be sent once per month during the summer season.  
 

 
 

 First of all, a hearty “thanks” goes out to everyone who volunteered during the month of 

July.  The Arts and Crafts Fair along with the Roseberry Music Festival make July a busy 

month for everyone, especially the volunteers who made it possible to put on two of the 

largest community events of the year!  And here you are…… 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

Other  

Barbara Kwader – Facebook, Website, Email 

 

 

If anyone has been missed in this list, please accept my deepest apologies; be sure to let me know so 

 that I can include those names in the next newsletter! 

Museum                Arts and Crafts Fair                  Research Center   

Joice Eld                           Wilmina &Dave Phelps   Ann McQuade                           

Jill Yensen                            Ivan Phelps    Bev Ingraham                       

Marilyn Whitson                        Lucy Chronic                            Eileen Duarte 

Jean and Frank Stark                          Chris Hinze                                         Juan Duarte 

Betty Wiens                                   Juan and Eileen Duarte  Gerry Wisdom         

Lindsey Truxel                         Gerry & Dick Wisdom      Sher Clark                          

Lucy Chronic                        Margo Kantola  &Alexa      Sherie Mohr                        

Phyllis Bulgin                            Emily Dixon                                       Sandy Cotterell 

Judy Linman     Frank and Kathy Eld            

Katie Morgan    Kathy Fristchle   Music Festival:     

JudyWelch    Aaron Phelps    Gerry& Dick Wisdom  

     Jenna Ball    Frank and Kathy Eld  

       

Painting Bathroom façade: 

Sandy Cotterell    Lorene Kayser 

Dean Openshaw   Bev Ingraham 
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Looking for enthusiastic persons to volunteer! 

Every Wednesday evening in August, we are 

looking for 2 volunteers per night to help 

with: 

 

• Hosting/ announcing 

• Collection jar for band tips 

• Venue setup 

• Venue breakdown, closing 

 

Kathy Eld created and developed this fun 

and family friendly event around the scenic 

charm of Roseberry and it takes some effort to 

make it run smooth- so PLEASE consider 

offering your services and come join the band 

for a perfect evening under the stars! (Of 

course, the barn serves as an excellent rainy 

day venue…) 

 
 

And even if you can’t make it out to 

volunteer, I hope you can still catch a 

show before they are over for the 

season! 

Moving into August, we are continuing at full steam toward the Pioneer PicnicPioneer PicnicPioneer PicnicPioneer Picnic on 

August 17
th
, and the Ice Cream SocialIce Cream SocialIce Cream SocialIce Cream Social on August 30

th
, so keep up the summer spirit of 

community fun and sign up to help with one of these memorable events.   Please use the 

new contact information provided at the bottom of this newsletter. 

And don’t forget- the museum remains open on Friday, Saturday & Sunday through 

Labor Day.   All the dates below without a name attached still require a volunteer. If 

available, please consider signing up for 1 day this month.  

Museum Dates (Hours 1-5 pm):   
Friday Aug 1:  Kelly Gorritz  

Saturday Aug 2:   

Sunday Aug 3:   

Friday Aug 8:  Anne McQuade  

Saturday Aug 9:     

Sunday Aug 10:  

Friday Aug 15:  Anne McQuade 

Saturday Aug 16: Judy Welch 

Sunday Aug 17:  Kelly Gorritz 

Friday Aug 22:  Betty Wiens 

Saturday Aug 23: 

Sunday  Aug 24:  Marilyn Whitson 

Friday Aug 29: Kelly Gorritz 

Saturday Aug 30:  Mike Robinson (tentative) 

Sunday Aug 31:  Jean and Frank Stark  

 

  
And here’s the LINE UP to Sign UP: 

Aug 6: BJ Wren- Classic Country 
Volunteer: Lucy Chronic 

Volunteer: Diane Dechambeau 

Aug 13:  Jimmy Bivens- Original World 

Class Country- fresh from Nashville 

Volunteer: Kelly Gorritz/ Scott Pierce 

Volunteer: Diane Dechambeau 

Aug 20: Mountain Fever- Idaho Home 

Grown Country 

Volunteer: 

Volunteer: 

The Nell Tobias Research Center is also in 

need of volunteers every Tuesday morning- 

please call the Program Manager if interested! 
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Aug 27:  Dry Buck Country Bluegrass 
Volunteer: 

Volunteer: 

Upcoming Events in detail… 

August 17
th

, Sunday:  Pioneer Picnic 

This event has deep roots in Long Valley and keeps the spirit of Roseberry alive!  Perhaps 

this year will offer some new insights into this fascinating period – and it’s the people who 

attend as well as the VOLUNTEERS who create and display the theme of this event.  Help us 

put together a well- rounded replica of the pioneer community! The picnic is organized as 

a Potluck – bring a dish at 11 am to the Barn which will be set up with tables and chairs 

to receive the food.  Look for contests such as Oldest Woman & Oldest Man, 

presentations by local folk and delicious home-cooked delights, while live music 

transports you to a bygone era.  This year, the event features the history of the Shaw 

Family.  The actual picnic will be held from 1-4 pm. 

For more information: 

Phone: Lucy Chronic (208) 634- 9421 or Email: lnchronic@gmail.com (until Aug.12
th

!) 

To Volunteer: 

Phone: (208) 315-4370 or Email: roseberryvolunteers@gmail.com 

* * * * * * * * * * * * 

August 31th, Saturday:   Ice Cream Social  

Mark your calendars for Saturday August 31
st
 to come out and help at the Annual Old 

Fashioned Ice Cream Social at Roseberry. Volunteers will be needed for a variety of 

tasks, including: 

 

 Set-Up and Take Down 

 Parking 

 Trash Collection 

 Quilt Show Attendants 

 White Elephant Sale 

 Food Sales 

 Ice Cream Servers 

 Auctioneer 

 Building Docents 

 Museum Docents 

 And Much more……… 
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For info Phone: Gerry Wisdom (208) 325-8383 or Email: wisdomgr@frontiernet.net 

                            Lucy Chronic (208) 634- 9421 or Email: lnchronic@gmail.com 

To Volunteer: Phone: (208) 315-4370 or Email: roseberryvolunteers@gmail.com  

 

Call for Quilts and Fiber Arts 

We would love to display your quilts and fiber arts at this year’s Ice Cream Social!  Items 

must be owned by or made by someone locally.  We can accept rugs, scarves or knitting, 

felting, quilts, wall hangings, dolls etc.  No metal arts or wooden or horn crafts, please!  

 

 PLEASE CALL Callie Smith to arrange a drop off at 208-630-4929 or email her at 

fcsmith42@gmail.com. All items must be submitted by Thursday, August 28
th,

 at 5 PM.  

Items can be offered for sale with 10 percent of the sale going to the Long Valley 

Preservation Society. Limit of 3 items per person. 

Items must be picked up after the end of the Ice Cream Social on Saturday August 30
th

 at 

4pm.  If you cannot pick up your item at this time prearrangements may be made with 

Callie as well.  For security, each item should include a short 3 sentence statement about 

how the item was made, by whom, and when, as well as contact information for who 

currently owns it and loaned it for the show. 

 

Call for White Elephant Sale Items 
White elephant items are also needed for the sale during the Ice Cream Social. They 

should be something that is new that you neither want nor can use.  If you have used items 

to donate, they must be a collectible.  Any electrical item needs to be in proper working 

condition with the cord intact. To donate an item:  

Phone: Gerry Wisdom (208) 325-8383 or Email: wisdomgr@frontiernet.net 

  

* * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 

 

Hello Friends and Volunteers of the Long Valley Preservation Society at Historic Roseberry! 

 

First, I’d like to say “thank you” for the many warm welcome wishes that were offered in the first 
few days as Program Manager for the Long Valley Preservation Society.  My goal is to provide 
the same level of vision, quality management and coordination as Katie did for the past years, so 
that the programs will continue to grow and evolve along with the community.  And I do hope 
to meet everyone in person as we roll into the height of summer excitement in Long Valley. 
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At this time, please allow me to tell you a few things about myself.  I have lived in McCall for 16 
years now and am beginning to feel like a real local!  I relocated from Raleigh, North Carolina 
and fell in love with the beauty of Long Valley, with lake and mountain, big sky, clean air and a 
personable community to boot.   We settled in and found ourselves at home with the casual and 
kind way that defined the area for us.  The last few years have been spent raising two wonderful 
children, Niles and Kyanne, and nurturing the dream that we all share- to have fulfilling work 
and enough time to spend enjoying the bounty of our relationships with friends and family.   
 
Along with working as Program Manager for the Historic Roseberry Society, I currently am 
Coordinator at the McCall Senior Center. Fortunately, both positions offer a common inspiration 
which is to be involved on a more personal level with the needs of the whole-- to give back. 
 
It’s easy to get lost in the daily grind, or to get caught up in petty issues that can divide us.  
Looking deeper, it is the differences that make our societies universally more appealing and 
healthy.    
Diversity compels us to remember our roots, celebrate our traditions, and unite our efforts, for 
our legacy will be that which our children will preserve and share. 
 
In conclusion, I look forward to meeting the many volunteers and members who have made the 
Long Valley Preservation Society a notable organization.  May this prove to be another 
successful season for the Society and one that, should I say, will go down in history? 

Happy Summer! 

 

Kelly Gorritz 

Program Manager 
Long Valley Preservation Society 
Cell Phone: (208)315-4370 

Home: (208) 315-0967  

Email: roseberryvolunteers@gmail.com  
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